
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Flamingos    

Gold Stars: George x 2, Reggie, Finley, Olivia, Poppy, Lily, Evie Rose, Freya A 

 

Kingfishers 
Gold Stars: Dylan 

Good Work: Max, Dylan, Farrah 

Accelerated Reader Bronze : Oliver 

 

Jackdaws 

Gold Stars: Imogen, Kian x 2, Jack 

Good Work: Lexi, Beau 

Accelerated Reader Silver: Florrie, Fletcher 

 

Hummingbirds 

Gold Stars:  Jess 

Good Work: Amie 

 

Well done each and every one of you!! 

 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2019-20 is 97%) 

Last year we achieved 96% an improvement of 1% from the year before. 
 
 

 Flamingos 96.7% Kingfishers 94.1% Jackdaws 94.2% Hummingbirds 91.2%   5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.1%  

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

 

School Uniform  Please note that we have a strictly no make up or nail varnish policy and 

jewellery should be restricted to plain stud earrings only in the interests of Health & Safety 

and be removed for all PE sessions. 
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Paid Afterschool Club Please complete the the form if you require a place for 

February and March.  Thank you. 
 

The Friends’ Tea Towel The Friends are producing a fun, personalised tea towel as a 

keepsake and to raise funds for the school.  

All the children will be drawing self-portraits which will then be collated and turned into a 

whole school tea towel. 

These will make great gifts for yourselves, friends or family for Mother’s Day, Easter etc. 

They cost £3.50 each or £6 for two. 

We have to pay for these in advance and have to have a minimum total order of 50.  

Orders and payment need to be made by Friday 7h February and we will be unable to take 

orders after this date.  Delivery should be during the second week of March. Please see the 

attached order form. 

 

The Friends’ Quiz The Friends’ are running another of the popular adults-only quiz and 

chips fundraisers on Friday 7th February 2019, 7pm-9.30pm.  Please complete the order form 

and return to the Office by 31st January or sooner if possible. 
 

School Lottery Coming soon.  Watch this space. 
 

EDP vouchers We have registered for the Plant to Plate campaign with the EDP.  Vouchers 

will appear on 18th January until 27th March 2020.  This is for the chance to win garden 

equipment and plant packs.  Please start collecting.  Many thanks. 

 

Toilet Refurbishment The toilet refurbishment is starting next week.  The KS2 girls and 

boys toilets will be out of action for the duration of the refurbishment.  There will be 

workmen onsite but school drop off and pick up will not be affected. 

 

Hummingbirds Residential Meeting Due to the Harry Potter trip we have rescheduled 

the meeting to Tuesday 2nd June at 2.30 p.m. 

 

Harry Potter Payment has now been set up on ParentMail and can be made in instalments if 

required. 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
4th February – Open tray morning 

 


